
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

5th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The first half summer term block of enrichment clubs starts during the week beginning 28th April 2025, ending during 
the week beginning 19th May 2025.  The clubs have been designed to ensure the children have the greatest opportunity 
to enhance their knowledge and skills. Clubs taking place in the first half Summer term are: 
 

Key Stage 1 Club For Year groups:  Staff leading the club Day of the week 3.00—4pm 

Nature Art 1 and 2 Miss Reynolds Monday 

Dance – continued club 1 and 2 Mrs Blaxell Wednesday  

Recorders – continued club 2 Mrs Tempest Thursday 

 

Key Stage 2 Club  For Year groups:  Staff leading the club Day of the week 3.05—4pm 

Choir – continued club 3, 4, 5 and 6 Mrs Haizel Monday 

Dance – continued club 5 and 6 Mrs Blaxell Monday 

Chess Club 3, 4 and 5 Mrs Dawson Tuesday 

Dance – continued club 3 and 4 Mrs Blaxell Tuesday  

British Sign Language 4 and 5 Mrs Loades and Mrs 
Barnsley 

Thursday 

Musical Theatre Club 5 and 6 Miss Roper Thursday  

 
In addition to the above clubs, we would like to encourage you all to join in with The Golden Mile on Mondays and 
Wednesdays.  This is an opportunity for parents or carers to attend and complete the golden mile with their child.  
There is no registration required, just come to the field at 3.05pm – parents must accompany children. 
 

Club For Year groups:  Staff leading the club Day of the week 

Golden Mile All Year groups 
with Parents 
accompanying 

Mrs Dawson Monday and Wednesday 

 
All Enrichment clubs take place straight after school and end at 4pm. 
Pick up for children attending Year 1 and 2 clubs will be from the Key Stage 1 playground doors and for children 
attending Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 clubs - from the Key Stage 2 playground.  All children must be collected, this 
includes children in Year 5 and 6 who would normally have permission to walk home.   
 
Parents will receive booking links via emails for clubs on Monday 17th March. You will be able to register an interest in 
your child taking part in a club via this link. In order that we can make opportunities available to as many children in the 
Academy as possible, children will only be allocated 1 club in the first instance. Places will be confirmed by parent mail 
before the end of term. When booking a club please ensure your child attends. We look forward to a fun and fulfilling 
time! 
 
Kind Regards 
Mr M Walsh  
Assistant Principal 


